
VRS Communities 
c/o Lita Powell 
9631 - 96 St. 
Taylor, BC 
V0C 2K0 November 16, 2021 

Peace River Regional District 
PO Box 810 
[1981 Alaska Avenue] 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H 
 E-mail:  prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca

Dear Chair and Electoral Area Directors: 

Re:  Letter of Support for Harlequin at Prairie Rose Park 

Thank you for the opportunity to make our presentation for Harlequin at Prairie Rose Park, a 
116-unit residence for seniors and persons with disabilities.  We understand that Regional 
Districts, unlike municipalities, do not have the ease of granting funds for developments such as 
ours. But your voice carries a great deal of weight.  We need your support in our financing 
requests from CMHC and/or BC Housing Hub. 

I have attached a number of slides that outline our development, the suite design and 
amenities offered in this first-class home for seniors and those persons with disabilities.  I have 
also attached a page from our Lumina Housing study that we commissioned in 2020.  While this 
specific page only addresses Area C, it still outlines that 640 households will be requiring some 
form of housing once downsizing occurs.  We hope to be the developer and operator to provide 
some of the options that these people will need. 

If you have any questions about our new project, please feel free to either email at 
litampowell@gmail.com or call 250-262-6876.  I would be pleased to answer any inquiries.  We 
look forward to hearing from you and hopefully, with a letter of support for Harlequin. 

Warm regards, 

DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY RELATIONS 

LITA POWELL, RI 














